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December 2, 2002 

Mr. Nick Scozzari 
Scozzari Builders Inc. 
1891 North Olden Ave. 
Trenton, NJ 08638 
 
RE: Mercer County Civil Courts - Court Room Fit Out 
 
Dear Mr. Scozzari: 

I am writing this letter to express my appreciation for the excellent job that you 
have done as General Contractor for the completion of the third and fourth floor 
shell space at the Mercer County Civil Court Facility. You have completed this 
project in a timely manner within the allotted budget, which is becoming a rare 
thing in today's public contracting arena. I look forward to working with you on 
future projects. 

Sincerely 

 
Steven J. Golembuski 
Director of Engineering 
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